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Dear Consultant team 
 
I would like to voice my objection to the above named development for a huge number of reasons, including the 
following: 
Increased traffic and thus increased risk in the village. 
The pressure this will place on the current drainage and fowl drainage, incredibly problematic already. 
The lack of infrastructure within the development, including the lack of resources to the area The destruction of 
Greenspace, which is essential to our environment, especially with global warming Total lack of Consideration for 
the impact in a safe village. 
The impact on lowering house value in Chestfield as a result of the development Chestfield has already seen the 
number of small developments and this is far too much. At no point have good resources been added in recent 
years. 
I’m absolutely incensed by the sheer prospect of the expansion of a good village. We are already beyond capacity in 
the schools and the NHS in this area The increased risk of crime The noise created by build development would be 
negatively impactful 
 
Perhaps if the government were to focus more on managing the current situation with asylum seekers, we would 
not need to be creating so much housing. There needs to be a reality check. I am completely sympathetic to their 
cause but the solution to come to this country is utterly ridiculous now. I appreciate this does not entirely relate to 
the objection. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Sophie Murray 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 




